Rosenberg Corey

From: Marina Moses <marina.f.moses@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:01 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: In support of HB2004A

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

| own a home and consider myself vastly lucky as | see my friends, family, and neighbors being driven out of Oregon by
out of control rent increases. If | hadn't had the pure luck to be able to buy several years ago, | could not live here either.
Oregon is not just for owners. We must lift the ban on state-wide rent control and pass HB2004.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Marina Shuman
503-970-3034

Sent from my iPhone



